PRI Trains Georgian Journalists

On 5 February 2011, PRI hosted a seminar for 15 journalists (representing newspapers, TV and news agencies) in Tbilisi, Georgia. The aim of the training was to build and strengthen the knowledge and raise awareness of issues related to the application of life imprisonment, alternatives to imprisonment, overcrowding, and the excessive and lengthy use of prison sentences.
National legislation, international human rights standards and examples of best practice were reviewed by participants. Two international experts from Estonia and Norway provided expertise on the advantages of enforcing community service as an alternative to prison. 
The seminar for journalists served to raise their awareness about the topical issues and challenges in the sphere of penal reform.
The seminar was covered by national TV and press. Interviews were given by Tsira Chanturia, PRI Regional Director.
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PRI’s current programme of work on the abolition of the death penalty and alternative sanctions that respect international human rights focuses on supporting governments and other stakeholders in progressing towards abolition and implementation of human rights standards in criminal justice systems, particularly concerning the treatment of death row, life and long-term prisoners. The programme of work is being carried out in five regions: the Middle East and North Africa, Eastern Europe, South Caucasus, Central Asia and the Great Lakes region of East Africa.

 
The programme is supported by the European Union’s Instrument for Democracy and Human Rights (EIDHR). 

 
